
-----Original Message----- 
From: edeby@charter.net [mailto:edeby@charter.net]  
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2015 3:51 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Proposed Options Trading Ban 
 
Please do not introduce a rule to ban options trading in retirement accounts.  I have been successfully 
writing covered options for nearly 50 years in both retirement accounts and taxable accounts.  This 
practice has afforded me additional assets to my investments.  Most of my income comes from 
retirement accounts, and this proposed rule would limit my profits, part of which will provide tax 
revenue to government. 
 
Regards, 
Ed Eby 
 


